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Sunday was National Thank You 
Day and at our Family Service on 
Sunday afternoon we all said our 
special thank you’s.  With the 
tricky times we’ve had over the 
last 18 months it’s good to say 
thank you to someone or for 
something. So why not think of a 
thank you that you can say this 
week, I’m sure it will mean the 
world to someone. This Sunday 
(11th) is Godparents Sunday and 
to celebrate we are having our 
Big Family Picnic at both Holy    
Trinity, Stockton on the Forest 
and St Nicholas’s, Dunnington so 
why not bring the whole family 
along and join us for some fun 
and laughter. Don’t forget your 
picnic though! 
Have a great week and hopefully 
enjoy the sunshine! 
                   God bless.  

Lisa     
Joke Book 
Why wouldn’t the crab 
share his sweets? 
Because he was a little 
shellfish!  
What is yellow and         
dangerous? 
Shark infested custard!  
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Prayer Corner 

Dear God 
Thank you for families, 

Thank you that our families are all special 
& unique,  

Please keep them safe each & every day, 
And let them be healthy, happy & 

blessed.    Amen 

       

 

                         Foil Fish                                  

 

You will need: 

Card 

Foil 

Marker pens or oil pastels or acrylic paint 

 

1. Cut out a fish shape from the piece of card 

2. Cover the cardboard fish in tin foil. 

3. Add a design to your fish using the marker pens, oil pastels or 

acrylic paint. 

4. If you want to hang your fish up as a mobile, do your design on 

both sides. 

Question of the week! 

        What makes you happy       
      when you’re sad?                  
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Can you spot the differences? 

 


